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December 30, 2024 
 
 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH REPORT 
Rezoning – 2125 Griffith Road & 3390 Burke Mill Road (the “Properties”) 

 
 A notice letter (copy attached) providing information regarding the above referenced 
rezoning request, dated December 9, 2024, was sent by US Mail to the addresses of neighboring 
property owners located within 500 feet of the Properties.  The mailing also included illustrative 
renderings of Shyam Shlok LLC’s (“Applicant”) proposed redevelopment plans for the Properties’ 
existing commercial use. 
 
 The notice letter included an invitation to attend a community meeting held on-site at the 
Properties on December 18, 2024, as well as contact information to allow any interested property 
owner to contact our office at their convenience.  The community meeting was held open for 30 
minutes and no neighboring property owners attended.  We have received no calls or emails 
expressing concern regarding Applicant’s rezoning request to date. 
 
 In addition to the notice letter, we contacted adjoining property owners directly and 
discussed Applicant’s rezoning request.  Several of those neighbors have provided signed letters 
supporting Applicant’s request to rezone the Properties and redevelop the existing Myers Grocery 
store. 
 
 Applicant will maintain an open line of communication for any interested neighboring 
property owner in advance of the January 9 Planning Board meeting. 
 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       Nicholas K. Blackwood 
 
 
Enclosure(s) 
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